
 
P.O. Box 26328 

Windhoek 
Namibia  

0811473344 
 

04 January 2021 
 
The Environmental Commissioner 
Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism 
Private Bag 13306 
Windhoek 
 
Dear Mr. Mufeti, 
 
Application number: APP-002246 
 
Subject: Copy of Environmental Clearance Certificate previously issued for Mining Licence 
No. 118 and 119 at Block 4 
 
We hereby would like to inform the Environmental Commissioner the original 
Environmental Clearance Certificate for Mining Licence No. 118 and 119 at Block 4 could not 
be found and therefore, could not be submitted as required for renewing the Environmental 
Clearance Certificate. 
 
The mining offices for Fourth Mining Company were broken into and documents and other 
important company information were stolen and some vandalised including the original 
Environmental Clearance Certificate. 
 
We, therefore, request the Office of the Environmental Commissioner to assist with the 
tracing of a copy of the Environmental Clearance Certificate that was initially issued and to 
further assist with the renewal of the said approval to enable the Proponent to continue 
with the mining of precious and semi-precious stones at Mining Licence No. 118 and 119 at 
Block 4. 
 
We look forward to your assistance in this regard and we hope you will find the above 
request in order and remain. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Festus Kapembe 
Environmental Assessment Practitioner 


